PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

San Jacinto County and all participating jurisdictions, including the Cities of Coldspring, Point Bland,
and Shepherd, seek feedback from the public as they review and update the Hazard Mitigation Plan.
Public input will help the Local Planning Team identify and analyze potential hazards affecting
residents and recommend possible actions to reduce their impact throughout the county.

A Community Open House will be held on Wednesday, July 17, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. The meeting
will be held at the Coldspring Community Center located at 101 E. Cedar Avenue, Coldspring, TX
77331. An online survey is also available at http://tiny.cc/blancohmp, whete stakeholders have an
additional opportunity to offer their feedback.

The county’s planning consultants will be present to share maps and other information while
answeting questions.

The public can use the QR code below or click on https://www.survevmonkey.com/r/6XZH85B
to answer a brief survey. This sutvey is important to gather information from the community.

Under the Disaster Mitigation Act of 2000, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA)
requires communities to develop a mitigation plan to minimize or eliminate the long-term risk to
human life and property from known hazards. Communities with 2 FEMA-approved plan ate
eligible for specific grant funding under the Hazard Mitigation Assistance (HMA) Program and
others. Your feedback will help develop a plan that will best prepate the area and its residents for
future hazards. For more information, contact Emmitt Eldridge, San Jacinto County emergency
operations cootdinatot, at eeldridge(@san-jac.us.




